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Dear Ben and Planning Team

Looking at the Site Allocations document that you are consulting on, I would like to
 make the following comments please:

Pages 20-21: KC3 Regents Wharf

1. Locally Listed Buildings

Under Site designations
It has been accepted that the whole of 10 All Saints Street should be treated as
 locally listed ie all 3 buildings numbered 10 are locally listed; refer to Planning
 Inspector's report APP/V5570/W/18/3203871; 06 August 2019

Although I read the current text as meaning all 3 buildings, it would be beneficial to
 state this more clearly ie 10a, b and c are locally listed. I think the reference to
 one building on the site adds to the confusion as No 10 is actually 3 buildings

Current text:
10 All Saint's Street, one of the buildings making up the site, is a locally listed
 building

Could it be re-worded to be clearer, such as:
10a, b and c All Saint's Street are locally listed buildings

2. Historic England

Under Development Considerations
As the site is partially in, and adjacent to, a Conservation Area and is greater than
 1,000 sq metres, it should be stated that Historic England must be consulted
 about any proposed development

As stated here:
https://historicengland.org.uk/services-skills/our-planning-services/charter/when-
we-are-consulted/proposals-for-development-management/ 

Historic England must be consulted or notified about:
Development which affects the character or appearance of a Conservation Area
 and which involves the erection of a new building or the extension of an existing
 building where the area of land in respect of which the application is made is
 more than 1,000 square metres

3. UDP/SPD

Please find attached a letter submitted by AGA planning consultants on behalf of
 the Ice Wharf Residents (12 March 2018) requesting that the Council develop an

R19.0042




















